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Dear Families, b
We are so excited to welcome you to CPE for the 2023-2024 school Q k T—O

year! We have been busy preparing for our students to arrive on
campus starting Tuesday, September. 5th (Grades 1-5).
Kindergarten students will hear from their teachers prior to their
first day. Parents may park their cars and walk students to their
classrooms on the first day of school or drop off students in the

round about. Our doors open at 7:30 AM; students may be walked
to class at 7:45, and class begins at 7:55. Please check your
ParentVue for your student's bus route. After the first day of school, students must be dropped off
at the front of the school.
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Tiffany Slaughter- Cara Taylor-Assistant
Principal Principal
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School
Monday, .. 3 3
¢ Kindergarten- 3rd grade- 7:55am-2:20pm
e 4th and 5th grade- 7:55am-2:25pm
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Wednesday
¢ Kindergarten- 3rd grade- 7:55am-1:20pm
e 4th and 5th grade- 7:55am-1:25pm

Contact Information
¢ Front Office: 541-494-6500
o Staff email: first.lastname@district6.org

Student Drop off and Dismissal

¢ Student drop off will begin at 7:30am. Please do not drop off earlier than 7:30 as there will be
no supervision. Parents may use the drop off loop in front of the school office (please pull as
far forward as possible) or the Bush St. drop off location by the playground.

e If you need to pick up your child early from school, please call the front office and we will

arrange to have your student up at the office at the requested time. 541-494-6507

¢ You will need to communicate your student's dismissal plan to their teacher by the first day of
school. Any changes to the dismissal plan must go through the front office.

e Bus routes should be available now in ParentVue at the bottom of the Student Information
section.

New Doorbell Feature

To the left of our front doors is a doorbell for your use during the school day. As a new safety
feature, the front doors of CPE will remain locked throughout the day. If you need to enter the
school, please use the doorbell, and we will buzz you in.

Thank you for your patience as we continue to make school safety a priority!

Classroom Placement

¢ Classroom teacher assignments grades 1-5 are finished, and your student's teacher can be
found in ParentVue under Class Schedule. You should also receive communication from your
student's teacher prior to the first day of school.

¢ Kindergarten classroom placements will be available on Thursday, Sept. 7. All kindergarten
families will have been called by kindergarten teachers.
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Attendance Matters

CPE has set a goal this year for 92% attendance for all students! Please help us in achieving this
goal. For trimester one, each student will need to attend 52/57 days in order for us to hit our goal!
We understand kiddos get sick, and please do keep kids home when they have fevers, vomiting and
other flu-like symptoms. There is no longer a five-day rule for those who test positive for COVID, so
please simply follow the rules for staying home due to fever and fluy, etc. If you have concerns or are
in doubt of whether or not your child should stay home, feel free to call the office. 541-494-6507

Meals

CPE will offer free breakfast and lunch to all students this year!

Student Cell Phone Policy

Please remember student cell phones are not allowed in elementary school classrooms. If your
student needs access to their cell phone after school, they will be asked to keep their cell phone in
their backpack and on silent during the school day. Once a student has been released from class
and has exited the building, they will be given access to their cell phone. Students removing cell
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Dress for Success!

As we get going this year, it is important to review how to dress in a safe, respectful and
responsible manner while at school. The school dress code is in the student handbook, posted on-
line and available in the front office for review. Teachers will be reviewing the highlights of the dress
code with students in class, but we rely on you to partner with us to minimize distractions, maintain
safety and a high degree of respect by following the dress code. Here are some general guidelines
to review with your child:

- Flip flop shoes without a heel strap are not allowed

- Longer shorts are preferred (minimum 3 inches from the knee is a general guide)

- Undergarments should be covered at all times

- Backless tops, mesh tops, spaghetti strap tops & halter tops, are not permitted.

- Clothing should not have inappropriate logos, sayings, advertisements etc.

- We ask that students do not wear make-up.
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Event Information
Back to School Night

When?
Tuesday, Sep 19, 2023, 05:30 PM

Where?
Central Point Elementary School, South 4th Street, Central
Point, OR, USA Q Open maps

WE LOOK FORWARD TO SEEING OUR CPE ROADRUNNERS SOON!

Coming Events

Jog A Thon- Friday, October 6
Halloween Carnival- Friday, October 27

More info to come!

Contact Us

Email: tiffany.slaughter@district6.org
Website: www.district6.org
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